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GETTING MAIL ABOUT YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE? 

 

MNCare and QHP 
Renewals are happening 
now through January 15. 

Two out of 3 of MNsure’s health 
insurance programs have started 
renewals.  You will be receiving 
mail soon if you have one of these 
programs: MNcare or Qualified 
Health Plans (QHP). 

MNCare:  Your mail should be what 
MNsure calls a “passive renewal”.  
This means that your program 
renewal does not require any 
action.  What does require action?  
If you want to select a different 
insurance provider for 2022!  If you 
want to change the provider, make 
sure to follow the directions in the 
notice and submit the request 
BEFORE the due date! 

 

Qualified Health Plans (QHPs):  
The renewal process has started!  
You will receive a renewal notice.   

If it says “Auto Renewed”: You 
do not need to do anything to 
continue coverage.  If you want to 
change the insurance provider or 
plan, contact your MNsure broker 
as soon as possible! 

If it says “Need to Renew”: 
Review the renewal, cross off 
incorrect information and write in 
the correct information.  Make sure 
that the renewal includes ALL 
members of your tax filing 
household.  Ask questions if you 
have them!  Contact your broker as 
soon as possible to make sure you 
have a plan selected for 2022! 

 

 

Important Dates: 

 

November 1st: 
Open Enrollment starts  

for 2022 coverage 
 

December 15th: 

Plan selection must be 
completed for 1/1/2022 

start date 

 
January 15th: 

Plan selection must be 
completed for 2/1/2022 

start date 
 

 

Contact: 

MNsure Navigators at CRC 

218-333-0880 
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716 Paul Bunyan Dr NW 

Bemidji, MN 56601 

 

We are here to help! 

218-333-0880 

www.crcinform.org 
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RentHelpMN Updates: 

• Have you received an eviction hearing 

notice?  DO NOT IGNORE IT! 

• The eviction moratorium is ending.  If you 

are behind on rent, now is the time to get it 

paid and/or apply for assistance. 

• CRC has staff that can assist you with 

RentHelpMN applications.  Call 218-

333-0880 for assistance. 

• Keep checking your online account at 

RentHelpMN.org to see status updates on 

your account.  Keep your landlord updated! 
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